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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Dr. Griff Powell, Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  June 16, 2025 

RE: Appointment of Audit Committee Northern Kane  

 

Each year the Board of Education appoints two board members to serve on the 

audit committee.  The purpose of this committee is to represent the Board of 

Education when the auditor wishes to have discussion with the Board.  Typically, 

this involves a phone call with one member but there could be occasions that the 

auditor wishes to meet face to face with the committee members.   

 

The audit is scheduled for the week starting August 18th.  


